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Movie Night….. The date of the Movie Night is Friday 18th 
August. Beginning at 6:30pm at the Lobethal Centennial Hall 
theatre with the choir singing a bracket of songs, presentation 
to the Onkaparinga Lion’s and the Mt Barker Rotary Club and 
another bracket of songs. The cost of a ticket will be $20 
which will include a Raffle Ticket. Supper will have a similar 
pattern as  previously. Items for the hampers would be appre-
ciated from July 18th to August 8th. Thank you for your help. 
Lost a pair of glasses small lens in the Hall ph.Mavis Lienert  
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 Concert at Birdwood United church Main Street  
Birdwood..  This concert is to be held on the 25th 
June. 1pm set up and brief practice. Concert to 
start at 2pm. Programs have been emailed. 

Fund Raising event….During the day of 
wind, and rain, the trailer load of wood 
was split, the barrow arrived ready to be 
packed with wood as well. We all enjoyed 
a scrumptious lunch provided by everyone 
contributing food through much chatter 
and discussing what we all had planned 
for this year. It was a great day. Thanks 
to Ros and Graham for being our hosts, to 
the cooks Fred, Peter 2 and Chris for their 
tireless efforts, as can be seen above. 

MOVIE 
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Thanks… 
As Pete men-
tioned to me 
it was a 
“Great Day” 
for the club. 
It showed we 
can still  
enjoy  
making fun.  
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See Graham… If you would like to purchase a Jack-
et we have 3 Jackets available. Cost of $50 ea. 
Thanks Graham for your effort in arranging for the 
purchase, and the sale of the tops. 

Bus to Kingston SE … We have contacted Adelaide 
Truck and Bus rentals to use for the trip to and 
from Kingston SE. I am awaiting the detail for the 
cost. It is a 12 seater and Alex will be the driver. We 
would stop at Mt Barker, and Murray Bridge. 

Tonight… 
A list of  
members will 
be handed 
around  
tonight for 
you to make 
an order for a 
badge. The 
cost for you 
will be $10 ea.  

The Lobethal Harmony club covering the 
extra costs for the badges to be  
produced. Thank you for your assistance. 

Organ recital… On June 24th 2 pm Rachel Mahon 
will the guest artist at St Peter’s Cathedral mission. 
She is Organist and Choirmaster of Coventry Ca-
thedral, in England. Hailing from Canada, Rachel 
was the first woman appointed to the prestigious 
position of Organ Scholar of St Paul’s Cathedral.  
Tickets need to be ordered by email: 
office@musicfoundation.org.au cost of tickets $35 
ea adult $30 concession. 

Coffee & Soup Roster….So far we have raised $370.10.  
TONIGHT the “Chefs” are Jeff Gerrard and Peter Geue. 
July 4th Stephen Hosking and John Herbig will be the 
“Chefs”. Thank you for your assistance. 

Thanks.. Recently I sent a letter to thank 
Liz Packer who audited our books . She 
replied many thanks for your email. You 
are most welcome. Thank you for the 
prompt payment as well. Wishing you 
and the Harmony Club a successful year. 
Cheers Liz. 

Concert at Kingston SE...Recently we received an email 
from Wendy Crane. She has received draft 3 of the Poster to 
be used , and she had this to say: Hi John the poster looks 
good, thank you! I will start promoting the event this week. 
We are happy to supply a light lunch of sandwiches. 
Alex is calling in to meet Natallie Ogilvie this Thursday to 
discuss the Kingston Community choir singing songs with us. 
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